
 

PUBLIC ADVISORY   

 
 

Fiji Roads Authority (FRA) would like to advise members of the public that Kawakawavesi 1 

Crossing on Kawakawavesi Road, Seaqaqa, Macuata will be temporarily closed for 

maintenance works from: 

5am, Wednesday 30th May 2018 to 12pm Sunday, 10th June 2018 

This is a planned closure that will allow our contractor to carry out maintenance works; 

concrete re-decking of the existing crossing. 

Motorists are requested to plan their travel accordingly and use available alternative access 

through Lalakoro Road, Zailav Road and Navidamu Road. We apologise for the expected 

inconvenience. For further queries please call FRA on 5720. 
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NB: Map Attached Below 

  



 


